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Spring 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Absentee Ballot and Application Process 
 
To obtain an absentee ballot for the May 15, 2018 Budget Vote and Elections an 
application must be completed and returned to the District Clerk before an absentee 
ballot can be provided.   
 
Applications, if they are mailed, must be received by the District Clerk by Tuesday, 
May 8, 2018.  If the application is mailed the address is PO Box 387, Katonah, New 
York 10536.    
 
Applications, if delivered personally, must be received by the School District Clerk not 
later than 5 PM on Monday, May 14, 2018.  If the application is hand delivered the 
address is 60 North Salem Road, Cross River, NY 10518.  The District Offices are 
located around the left side of the John Jay High School.  Please see the attached map 
showing the location of the District Office.       
 
Once the application is completed, please return to the district office.  Your ballot will be 
mailed to the address you specify when the ballot is ready.   
 
Absentee ballots must be received by the School District Clerk no  later than 5 PM on 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me.   
 
 
      Kimberly A. Monzon 
      School District Clerk 
 
 
 



 

Katonah Lewisboro District Office:  Address – 60 North Salem Road, Cross River, NY 10518                
  After you park – proceed up the wooden stairs 

Park here 

Entrance to 
District Office 

Route 121 

Entrance to John 
Jay High School 
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